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Porzio's Expansion into Southern New Jersey 
Featured in NJLJ

July 26, 2017

By: Warren Martin Jr., Vito Gagliardi, Jr., William Hughes, Jr.

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman (Porzio) was featured in the New Jersey Law Journal article, "Porzio Sets Up Shop in Southern 
New Jersey," by Lizzy McLellan on July 26, 2017. 

Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr., the firm's Managing Principal, announced the opening of a Southern New Jersey office in Ocean City, 
New Jersey.  The new location expands Porzio's presence in the Garden State and beyond.  Ocean City is the firm's sixth 
location, joining Morristown and Princeton, NJ; New York; Washington, DC; and New England. 

To read more about the Southern New Jersey office, please click here.

New Jersey Law Journal is a subscription site.  Subscribers may read the full article here. 
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